
Reflection:	Researching	Slavery	in	Louisiana	
Emily	O'Dell	

												I	 honestly	 wasn't	 sure	 how	 well	 working	 with	 nine	 other	 people	 on	 a	 research	
project	would	work.	Although	I	knew	the	four	students	from	LSU	a	little,	I	had	only	known	



bittersweet	 to	 know	 that	 our	 research	 group	 is	 on	 hold	 for	 the	 moment,	 it	 is	 also	
comforting	 to	 know	 that	 we	 will	 be	 reunited	 to	 continue	 our	 exchange	 in	 a	 few	 short	
months	when	the	LSU	group	will	be	heading	for	the	French	Antilles!	


